
STONEYBROOK COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED FY2018 GOLF COURSE BUDGET PREPARATION 

WORKSHOP 

  

Notice is hereby given that the previously advertised July 12, 2017 Budget Preparation 

Workshop of the Board of Supervisors (the “Board”) of the Stoneybrook Community 

Development District has been rescheduled to be held on July 13, 2017 at the Stoneybrook 

Community Center, 11800 Stoneybrook Golf Boulevard, Estero, Florida 33928 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

A copy of the workshop agenda may be obtained at the offices of the District Manager at 

Wrathell, Hunt and Associates, LLC, 2300 Glades Road, Suite 410W, Boca Raton, Florida 

33431, (561) 571-0010.  The workshop is open to the public and will be conducted in accordance 

with the provisions of Florida law for community development districts.  The workshop may be 

continued to a date, time, and place to be specified on the record at the workshop. 

 

 One or more Supervisors or District staff may participate by telephone.  Pursuant to the 

provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations 

to participate at the workshop is asked to advise the District Manager at least forty-eight (48) 

hours before the workshop by contacting the District Manager at (561) 571-0010.  If you are 

hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay Service at 1(800) 955-8770, who 

can aid you in contacting the District Office. 

       

District Manager 

Stoneybrook Community Development District 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




